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September 18, 2023 
 
 
Linda Bates O'Brien 
P. O. Box 920/ 6229 Lacy Lane 
Johnstown, Colorado  80534 
 
 
RE: Receipt of Follow-Up Complaint, Kirtright Pit, Permit File No. M-1986-123  
 
 
Dear Ms. O’Brien, 
 
On September 15, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
follow-up complaint against the above referenced operation. Your follow-up complaint has been 
forwarded to the Operator for response. The Division continues its review of the permit file with 
regard to the concerns identified in your complaint, and will contact you if additional information is 
needed. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-
3567 x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Linda O’Brien, lindabatesobrien@gmail.com 
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